
City of Trimont 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Trimont will hold a 
Public Hearing on Monday July 21, 2025, at 6:15 p.m. at 
the City Hall (41 2nd Ave NW, Trimont, MN). 
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to consider an 
ordinance creating a division of land in the City of Trimont 
into rural and urban service districts.  
 
All residents and property owners within the City of 
Trimont are encouraged to attend.  
 

Dated this 9th day of July, 2025. 

 


